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RFK Bridge Manhattan-to-Queens Lane Closures Scheduled for Wed 5/25 and  
Tues 5/31 

Roadway Repairs Planned Near Bronx Toll Plaza 
 
One out of two lanes on the Robert F. Kennedy Bridge’s Manhattan-to-Queens ramp will be closed 
to allow for roadway reconstruction from 7:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. on Wednesday May 25 and again 
on Tuesday May 31, 2016.   
 
One lane will remain open at all times on this section of the Queens-bound roadway.   
  
Motorists should expect delays Queens-bound from Manhattan and the Bronx and may wish to 
consider an alternate route or allow additional travel time. 
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